Ethics Subcommittee Conference Call Minutes
September 28, 2017

	On the call:
Jeff Tsunekawa, Michele Oken, and Peter Kiefer

	

	Model Code Review Workgroup
The Model Code Review workgroup completed its initial review of Canon 2 of the Code.  A draft of Canon 2 with suggested changed was distributed to the subcommittee.  Anyone who has additional comments please email them to Peter Kiefer.     
    

	Proposed Ethics for Problem–Solving Court Staff
The Model Code Review workgroup has also been discussing adding sections for problem–solving court staff.  
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Notes from the October 26, 2017 Model Code Review Workgroup Conference Call

	On the call:
Amy McDowell, Joe Tommasino, Karl Thoennes, Norman Meyer, T.J. BeMent, and Peter Kiefer

	

	Proposed Ethics for Problem–Solving Court Staff
After sending out emails requesting opinions from the workgroup on whether or not a new canon is needed the informal results were three thought we should pursue a new canon, one thought we should add applicable language into existing canons, two thought a new canon was not needed but if the majority thought we needed something they were agreeable to putting applicable language into existing canons.  T.J. offered to contact the National Association of Drug Court Professionals for their input regarding ethics language applicable to problem–solving courts.    



Next Conference Call
November 30, 2017 


